33

September 25, 1946

Honorable Harry J. McGregor, Rep.
17th District

House Office Building
Wasnington, D. C.

Dear Sir:

Some time ago we requested your assistance ln securing an ex-
tenslon of a REA power line to the site of our olub house on Charles
M4ll Dam. ]

We wish to advise that prompt attention was obtained through
your request to the Firelands Power Co. and we now enjoy the power
gervide.

Our membership has asked me to write to you and express our
singere sppreciation of your efforts and wish to thenk you for all
you have done for us in the past. I am sure that all our mﬁmbera
consider you a friend indeed and will aid whenever we can. bo of
asaistance to you. 4"»

Yours very trnlyﬁb\

Y
MOHICAN SAILING CLUB -
\ e

~

Glenn lMaocy
Secretary
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